> From:

> Sent: Tuesday, 23 July 2019 4:57 PM

> To: Policy Mailln

> Subject: submission - Mandatory data breach notification

>

> Hi

>

> My submission in response to your paper is below.

>

>Ql Yes, this would provide more accountability by agencies and give affected individuals appropriate notice
to be able to take action as required.

> Q2a Yes

>Q2b Yes — and report incidents in the agency’s annual report
>Q3a not sure
>Q3b yes to make it clear

> Q3c It would be helpful — or it could be set out in guidance documents issued by the Privacy Commissioner
>Q4 | believe all data/privacy breaches should be reported to IPC and the affected individuals notified, where
at all possible.

> Q5 Best if set out in legislation

> Q6 Follow GDPR standards

>Q7a Fines should be a possibility, particularly where an agency did not conduct a Privacy Impact Assessment
that could have prevented the incident

>Q7b Compensation to individuals should be appropriate — probably a maximum of S50K in severe cases or
where identity fraud was a result.

>

> Kind regards,
>
> DISCLAIMER: This email and any attachments are intended only for the addressee named and may contain
confidential and/or legal profession-privileged material. If you are not the intended recipient you must not use,
disclose, copy or distribute this communication. If you have received the message in error, please delete the email
and any copy and notify the sender by return email. Confidentiality or privilege are not waived or lost by reason of
the mistaken delivery to you. Views expressed in the message are those of the individual sender and are not
necessarily the views of the NSW Department of Justice.
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